
Boeing Delivers First EA-18G Growler to U.S. Navy
Boeing Delivers First EA-18G Growler to U.S. Navy
The first EA-18G flight test aircraft takes off from Lambert-St. Louis International Airport on Sept. 22, heading to
its new home at Naval Air Station Patuxent River, Md. The aircraft is the first of two jets Boeing will deliver under
a system development and demonstration contract. The second aircraft will be delivered by the end of the year.
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